
OFFICE OF COUNTY CLERK                      
 

July 20, 2015 
 
The Board of Brown County Commissioners met in regular session with the following members present: Chairman Warren 
Ploeger, Steve Roberts and Keith Olsen. Also present were County Clerk Debbie Parker and Deputy County Clerk Melissa 
Gormley. County Attorney Kevin Hill was present for a portion of the meeting. Chairman Warren Ploeger opened the 
meeting at 8:00 a.m.  
 
MINUTES 
Motion by Keith Olsen to approve the July 13, 2015 minutes. Seconded by Steve Roberts. Motion carried.  
 
RWD #2 
County Attorney Kevin Hill gave the commissioners an update on the RWD #2 Petition.   
 
EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT 
Randy Linck, Sheriff’s Department, spoke with the commissioners about the Emergency Management Budget.  The 
Emergency Management Budget should be 23,300.  The Budget information from the July 6, 2015 minutes was a misprint. 
 
DISTRICT COURT 
The District Court had requested 139,300 as the budget for 2016.  The Budget information from the July 6, 2015 minutes 
was a misprint. 
 
HFED 
Nancy Daeschner, HFED, spoke with the commissioners about the HFED budget. Daeschner will speak with the City of 
Hiawatha about the funding to HFED.  
 
BUDGETS 
The budgets were reviewed by the Board of Commissioners.  Some budget requests were trimmed while others were 
increased.  The preliminary report will be sent to Jim Scherer for review. 
  
TEMPORARY LIQUOR LICENSE 
Motion by Steve Roberts to approve a temporary permit to Lisa Radley for a 2 day liquor license at 2250 Goldfinch Road, 
Hiawatha, KS  66434 beginning July 24, 2015 and ending July 26, 2015.  Seconded by Keith Olsen.  Motion carried. 
 
BURIED CABLE PERMIT 
Buried Cable Permit 15-01 was signed.    
 
Motion by Steve Roberts to adjourn. Seconded by Keith Olsen. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 10:22 a.m. The next 
meeting will be held Monday July 27, 2015.  
 
 


